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Message:
To whom it may concern,

I’m writing as a lifetime Texas resident to express my
frustration and concern over the blatant
gerrymandering that continues to undermine the
democratic process in our city. Austin has been

sliced up in ways that do not reflect the lived reality
of our communities. Neighbors who share the same
grocery stores, schools, roads, and values are

placed into completely different districts — often
represented by officials who have no meaningful
connection to the people here.

It’s hard not to feel disheartened when you see your
voice diluted by maps that appear designed to
protect political interests instead of community
interests. The current district boundaries are not just
confusing — they’re discouraging. It makes
participating in local politics feel like shouting into a
void, especially when the representative for your
district lives hours away and doesn’t seem to care
about Austin-specific issues like housing,
infrastructure, or public transportation.

We deserve representation that makes sense —
geographically, socially, and politically. District lines
should follow communities, not fracture them. They
should be drawn fairly and transparently, with input
from the people who actually live here.

Austin is a vibrant, growing city full of engaged
citizens who want to participate in shaping its future.
But to do that, we need districts that reflect reality
— not the results of political manipulation.



Thank you for taking the time to consider my
comment. [ urge you to support independent
redistricting efforts that put the people of Austin
first.

Best regards,
Minister Steven Le-Nguyen
Austin, Texas
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